
Union analysis raises concerns about temporary 
contracts

 Spain 

The FSC-CCOO federation has analysed new data on public sector employment and 
found a worrying increase in temporary contracts. While over 58000 new workers 
have been taken on, more than 87% of these are on fixed-term contracts and this 
has taken the overall percentage of temporay contracts across the public 
administration from 22.9% to 24.1%. The data also shows an increase in the 
average age across the public administration with 43.1% now 50 or over.
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